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WHAT’'’S NOW, NEW AND NEXT AT SOUTHERN OREGON UNIVERSITY

SOU Army ROTC Commissioning Ceremony

All members of the Southern Oregon University campus community are invited to attend the Commissioning
Ceremony for graduating cadets in SOU’s Reserve Officer Training Corps (ROTC) program on Sunday.

The event will be at 10 a.m. in the SOU Music Recital Hall, at 450 S. Mountain Avenue in Ashland.

The ceremony will recognize and celebrate the commissioning of SOU’s ROTC Class of 2024 as U.S. Army
officers. The occasion marks the cadets’ completion of their required education and training, and the start of
their military service.

Those who wish to attend the Commissioning Ceremony are asked to RSVP to Capt. Stephanie Rokes at
rokess@sou.edu.



